Deor Editor—

Our Junior High basketball
team will stort practicing
next week. | hope we will
have o good team this yeor.
Last year when | wos in
Little League, the Junior
High team was real good.

This year Wrangell has Boy
Scout froops. | am in the
Raven Patrol. Last night
pack 33 of the Cub Scouts
had their pack meeting. My
brother Ernie is a Cub Scout.
My neighbor, Mrs. Pinehon
is the Den Mother for Den
One. She asked me to help,
so | om Den Chief and helped
the Cubs make their necker-
chief slides.

Now | see frost outside
just about every mh..
We have had on easy winter.
| think you have lots of
snow up there. Right?

Enclosed is a check for
the 80 papers.

Sincerely,

Harold Riach

P.0O. Box 603
Wrangell, Alaske 99929



